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 EBA finally approved! 

Back pay and pay increases on the way. 

After 4 months of waiting the Fair Work Commission has 
finally approved your new EBA. 
 
 

What next? 

The Union will follow up with dnata to confirm 
the date that the 4% of pay increases will be 
applied as well as the backpay owed all the 
way back to July 2017. 

It is our expectation that these payments be 
expedited and paid to you as soon as possible.   

Once the dates are confirmed we will let you 
know when to expect the payments. 

A good outcome! 

It’s important to remember that the EBA is as 
good as it is because of union members and 
the union. 

Without union members; 

 AHSA would be in place with a second 
rate EBA; 

 there would be no new EBA or pay 
increases for dnata employees; 

 you would have no job security. 

Summary of EBA outcome 

As a reminder below are some of the 
improvements in your new EBA: 

• All your current conditions have 
been maintained or improved, no 
one has lost anything; 

• There are many significant 
improvements; 

• Protection from the use of AHSA; 

• No permanent B rates of pay for 
new starters;  

• Pay increases that average 2.75% a 
year with the first two 2% increases 
paid together;  

• Another 4% increase in July 2019; 

• A years’ worth of back pay for all 
hours worked since 1 July 2017; 

• Increase in superannuation to 10%; 

• Improved Redundancy Provisions; 

• All required employees will be 
directly and permanently 
employed; 

• Casuals and labour hire can only be 
used as genuine supplementary 
labour; 

• Permanent employees will be 
offered additional hours and or 
longer shifts before an ad-hoc 
casual is called in to cover a shift; 

• Flight Clerks correctly classified; 

• More accurate clerical classification 
structure for Cargo. 

Got any questions? 

If you have any questions about the proposed 
Agreement please contact your local ASU 
organiser or delegate: 

 
 

 

Branch Contact Mobile 

National Office Michael Rizzo 0418 513 843 

NSW Services Amanda Perkins 0428 882 454 

VIC PS Matt Norrey 0407 873 050 

QLD Together Billy Colless 1800 177 244 

SA/NT Kelly Bowey 0497 555 875 

WA Jill Hugo 0412 920 978    

     Dnata Ramp & Cargo Bulletin # 11 • 02 August 2018 

https://asujoin.asn.au/
https://asujoin.asn.au/
https://asujoin.asn.au/
https://asujoin.asn.au/
http://www.asu.asn.au/
http://twitter.com/ASUnion
http://www.facebook.com/australianservicesunion
http://www.facebook.com/australianservicesunion
https://asujoin.asn.au/

